
Informal Network of Black Trustees 
Friday, March 7, 2025 
1:30 – 3:30 p.m. EST 

In person (New York City) and VIRTUAL 
  
January 22, 2025 

Dear Colleague, 
 
Happy New Year!  As a follow-up to the successful launch of the Informal Network of Black Trustees last 
March, we are pleased to invite you to our next meeting on Friday, March 7, 2025, in New York, NY. During 
this meeting, we will briefly recap the important issues discussed at our gatherings last year, and then highlight 
the critical topic of recruitment and retention of Black faculty and administrators in higher education. As in 
the past, our time together will provide an opportunity to hear from industry experts, as well as share 
experiences from our own institutions. 
  
Meeting details will be emailed to registered attendees and Zoom information will be available for those who 
are unable to join us in person. 
   
As noted above, we hope you will also join members of the Johns Hopkins University Board of Trustees for 
an informal lunch prior to the meeting, from 12:00 p.m. – 1:15 p.m. 
  
If you plan on participating, please fill out this online questionnaire by February 28, 2025. In addition, if you 
have any questions about this meeting or INBT in general, please reach out to us. Thank you, and we look 
forward to seeing you soon. 
 
With warm regards, 
  
Tony Anderson 
Vice Chair, Johns Hopkins University Board of Trustees 
  
Ancy Verdier 
Trustee, Tufts University 
  
Webpage: https://trustees.tufts.edu/inbt/ 
Registration form: https://tufts.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_73ZHxAtPIpVRn7w 
Contact Us: https://trustees.tufts.edu/inbt/inbt-contact-us/ 
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